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 Notification  

Update 
WMFN Contaminated Sites Rehabilitation Project 

 
 

 
 Tansi,  
This notification is advising the on-reserve members and occupants of WMFN that the 
WMFN Contaminated Sites Rehabilitation Project will be resuming activities to complete 
the project on Sept 11, 2025, with crews and equipment mobilizing back into the 
community a couple of days prior to the work resuming.  
 
The six sites (Areas of Environmental Concern or AECs) were identified in the 
Environmental Site Assessments (Level I and III) completed in 2023, and subsequent 
Rehabilitation Project Planning completed in 2024 by PGL Environmental Consultants.  
 
The six sites are:  

1. AEC 1 Gravel Pit (Old Car Dump) out on West Moberly Rd past Sewer 
Lagoons  
2. AEC 2 New Dump beside Lot 441 (7729 West Moberly Rd)  
3. AEC 3 Cryingman Old Dump across from Sewer Lagoons  
4. AEC 4 Cameron Creek Culvert Debris past the Cameron Creek Bridge  
5. AEC 6 Cryingman Subdivision Dump below Lot 222 (7545 Cryingman Rd. - 
access to worksite using this unit’s driveway)  
6. AEC 7 Old Dokkie Dump beside Lot 1238 (7771 West Moberly Rd)  

 
AEC 4 and 6 will be initiated at this time, now that the eagle’s nest is empty beside AEC 
6, and we will be able to access the site at AEC 4. 
 
Once the earthworks are completed at these sites, all the sites will be reseeded to 
complete the project. 
 
These works are anticipated to be completed over a 3-week period.  
 Crews and equipment will be working on sites close to some residences in the 
community and may be accessing certain yards or driveways to complete these works, 
Monday-Friday between the hours of 8AM and 6PM. 
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The crew will do everything they can to mitigate the impacts to those yards and 
driveways as they complete their work. Milestone has also prepared an approved Traffic 
Management Plan for their crews, equipment, and vehicles during their work in the 
Community. Please watch for and obey traffic signs and/or traffic control personnel 
during this time.  
 
We appreciate your patience and consideration as they perform this work to clean up 
these areas of environmental concern within your community and properly dispose of 
the contaminants currently occurring on reserve lands.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.  
 
Mussi, 
  

Gil Davis  
WMFN Housing & Capital Projects Manager  
O: 250-788-3663  
C: 250-875-8908 
housing@westmo.org  
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